
From: Shari [mailto:slpleiss@gmail.com]  
Sent: Saturday, July 7, 2018 8:37 AM 
To: #CI-StPaul_Ward4 <Ward4@ci.stpaul.mn.us> 
Subject: Pawn America in Hamline Midway 
 
Council member Henningson - I’m writing to ask that you work to hault the possibility of Pawn America, 
or any pawn shop, from moving into our neighborhood. Our Hamline Midway is developing in a positive 
direction, and I feel strongly that a pawn shop isn’t in the best interest of our community. 
 
Thank you for your work - 
 
Shari Pleiss 
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